
 

Report of the Building Inspector 

 

Here I am writing another Town report.  After last year’s report and retiring the last of 

January, I had figured that would be it.  Instead, working January and now November 

and December, I am writing this and once again, will be gone before you read it.  Rick 

Foye had been your inspector for the nine months in between.  Traditionally, I kept the 

same format and logged permits the same way my predecessor, Thom Roy, had done 

thus the counting was apples to apples.  This year was added up differently and have 

done my best to at least make it similar. 

 

The figures for 2017 are shown in the table below. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Robert N. Meade 

Interim Building Official/Code Enforcement 

          

  

Key permits for 

2017     

307 

Total   

          

                  

   Garage 9 Pools 7    

   Decks/Porch 17 Additions 4    

   Sheds 9 Renovations 48    

   Other 0 Flood Related 0    

   Trade Permits 206 Fire Related 0    

   Single Family Home 7 Barn 0    

   Duplex 0 Farm Stand 0    

   Quadplex 0 Multi-family home      0    

   Commercial 0 Machine Shop      0    

                  

          

     

Grand 

Total: $40,709.47   
Total revenue also includes septic permit fees. 

 

 

 

 
“Sometimes the most important thing in a whole day is the rest we take between two deep breaths.” 

 
~Etty Hillesum 


